
Subject: Wine at Orangewood Consulting – 37, June 8th, 2003 - Event Postponement  
Sent: Sunday, June 8, 2003, 11:42 AM 
 
To Our Wine Aficionados, 
  
Event - Friday June 20th AZ Wine Company - Scottsdale - Postponed 
 
Sorry to say that due to a minor problem with the new RustRidge labels, they were not approved 
in time for this event.  We will let you know as soon as it is re-scheduled. 
 
 
Richard and Laurie 
  
 
 
Richard (newsletter writer) and Laurie Corles (editor) 
Orangewood Consulting LLC 
 


